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20th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As the academic year draws to a close, we would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to you 
and your children in Years 11 and 13. Completing their school year and exams is a significant 
milestone and we are incredibly proud of their hard work, resilience and achievements throughout 
their time at Ecclesbourne School. 

This moment also marks a transition—whether to further education, training or new adventures—
and we know that your support has been vital every step of the way. 

As we reflect on their accomplishments, we also look ahead. The Parent, Staff & Friends Association 
(PSFA) continues to play a vital role in enriching our school community. If you’re able, we warmly 

invite you to make a donation to us via ParentPay. Your support helps fund resources, activities and 
opportunities that benefit all our students. Every contribution, big or small, makes a difference. 

In addition, if there is any preloved school uniform that is no longer needed, we would be grateful if 
you could drop it off at school reception in the days ahead of our Preloved Sale on 8th July. 

We wish you and your children every success and happiness in their exciting future. 

With warmest wishes, 

 

Steph Austin   

PSFA Chair 
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